
S-EBT is a program that helps families buy groceries for 
school-aged children during the summer when school meals 
are not available. Families receive $120 per eligible child 
on an EBT card that works like a debit card and can be used 
at grocery stores, farmers markets, and approved online 
retailers. 

S-EBT benefits for Summer 2025 will begin issuing May 17, 2025 for all 

children who are automatically certified through streamlined data matching. 

Benefits will be issued to an existing 
SNAP/TANF household EBT card if the child 
and primary guardian are on the same active 
case in February, March, or April 2025. 
Benefits will go to the 2024 S-EBT card if 
the guardian matches school records; 
otherwise, a new card will be mailed, taking 
2–3 weeks. 

FOR NEW S-EBT CARDS 

Cards make take 2-3 weeks to 
arrive after May 31, 2025. 
Benefits on new cards will arrive 
after May 31, 2025. 

IF YOUR FAMILY NEEDS 

TO APPLY FOR S-EBT 

A card will be mailed to you once 
your application is approved. 
Benefits will be available once 
the family receives the card. 
Benefits expire after 122 days 
after availability. 

Use your S-EBT card like a debit card 
at grocery stores, corner stores, and 
approved online retailers like Amazon, 
Walmart, and SaveMart (availability 
may vary). 

For more information, call: Northern Nevada 775-684-8740   ·   Southern Nevada 702-486-9640 
Monday–Friday, 8:00 AM–5:00 PM (closed on holidays) 

Please do not contact your child’s school or other agencies. This line is for S-EBT questions only and cannot help 
with other DWSS programs. 


